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2014Seasonal Influenza (flu)
ImmunizationClinics for
Seniors andHighRisk

Individuals
TheHalton RegionHealth Department is offering free seasonal flu
immunization clinics for high risk people only at the following times and
locations.

• those at high risk for complications of the flu

• thosewhomay spread the flu to high risk people

• thosewho provide essential community services

VisitHalton.ca/flu or dial 311 for the complete clinic schedule for all
Ontarians sixmonths of age and older.

Date Time Location

Monday, October 20 10 a.m. – 1 p.m. Georgetown Seniors’Centre
IndoorMall, Unit 9
318 Guelph Street, Georgetown

Tuesday, October 21 10 a.m. – 1 p.m. HillsviewActive Living Centre
Acton Arena, Community Hall
415Queen Street East, Acton

Please contact us as soon as possible if you have any
accessibility needs at Halton Region events or meetings.

311Halton.ca
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the FLU ends with

HAIR HEADQUARTERS

SUE HAS MOVED!!
hairheadquarters@bellnet.ca905-877-9630 Located 174-A-Guelph St., Georgetown Ont, L7G 4A7

Would Like to Welcome all Existing &
New Clients to Hair Headquarters.

The chair of the Halton District School 
Board (HDSB) said Wednesday that the 
separation of public and Catholic stu-
dents using the same bus in Georgetown 
seems to have curbed complaints from its 
driver about inappropriate language and 
out-of-control noise.

A parent of a seven-year-old George 
Kennedy Public School student who sat 
with a friend on the bus from St. Francis 
of Assisi accused the HDSB of using “seg-

regation” in a CBC report to address the 
situation.

HDSB and the Halton Catholic Dis-
trict School Board agreed that students 
en route to public schools should sit in 
the front of the buses, while Catholic stu-
dents will sit in the back. Parents were in-
formed of the new policy in a letter sent 
home last week and it took effect Monday.

“The concerns that were expressed 
about the misbehaviour and the separat-
ing of the students has actually helped 
control the behaviour,” said HDSB chair 
Kelly Amos.

“The driver needs to be able to control 
the behaviour and it was felt that by sepa-
rating the students, this would happen.”

Parent Matthew Welford  of Glen Wil-
liams told the CBC that he didn’t feel it 
was fair that the students were separated 
and that “those problems have to be re-
solved by the individuals.”

The Welford family said Tuesday they 
had no further comment.

Amos added that the decision to split 
up the  students was made by the princi-
pals of each school in consultation with 
the bus driver.

Behaviour on bus now under ‘control’ 
By EAMONN MAHER

Staff Writer


